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Thursday 19th October 2023 

  

Dear Year 5 London Bridge Parent / Carer, 

  

I am writing to advise that Mrs Hartnup, who has been working alongside Miss Winser this term, will be 

spending 6 weeks at another Croydon primary school next half term as part of her professional 

development. 

 

Miss Winser will continue to teach her Year 5 London Bridge class as usual so there will be no change to 

the continuity of teaching and learning for the pupils. 

 

We look forward to welcoming Mrs Hartnup back to Howard just before Christmas. 

 

Yours sincerely,  

  

  

   

Miss J De Saulles  

Headteacher  
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